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Mr. Mark Anthoney

Head of the Department- History

Wales Collage of Fine Arts

Dear Mr. Anthoney,

I am writing you this letter to appreciate your efforts for my admission and for paying my first semester fees when I was really in need of it. Without your kindness and timely support, it would not have been possible for me to complete my post graduation in History. Today, I have no words to express my gratitude and sentiments for you.

As you know, tomorrow I shall be a post graduate and receive my degree and go ahead in my life. The day I joined this institution for higher studies, I was totally out of money and that was the time when you helped me. You are not only a philosopher but also my favourite teacher and I have learnt a lot from you.

I shall be in touch with you via phone and mailer. You can contact me at Philip@gmail.com. I shall provide you my new number after moving to my hometown.

Once again thank you so much for your support.

Yours Sincerely,

Demmi Philip
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